
 
 

 

• The Mi’kmawey Debert Cultural Centre’s 

website has the pronouciation of many 

different Mi’kmaw words .  

• Did you know the Centre’s website also has 

downloadable coloring pages and word 

searches? Click here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES – OCTOBER  

OCTOBER IS MI’KMAW HISTORY MONTH 

https://www.mikmaweydebert.ca/sharing-our-stories/education-and-outreach/school-curriculum/mikmaw-translations-for-teaching-about-the-mikmaq/
https://www.mikmaweydebert.ca/sharing-our-stories/education-and-outreach/school-curriculum/mikmaw-translations-for-teaching-about-the-mikmaq/
https://www.mikmaweydebert.ca/sharing-our-stories/for-kids/


 
 



 
 

 

• Keeping our spaces healthy is a collective 

responsibility.  

• Public health has shared the infographic above 

on how to do that.  

• Please have a back up plan in case your child 

becomes sick during the day and needs to be 

picked up. 

• As they do each year, public health wants to 

remind you to check your child regularly for 

lice.   

• Click here for more information on how to 

treat lice.  

 

• ALL students should have extra 

socks/pants/shirt in their backpacks in case 

they get wet.  

 

• Please send your child with the PROPER 

outdoor gear for the day. We go outside in the 

rain, snow, and sun. 

• Layers are a great way to ensure your child is 

warm or cool enough during the outdoor time 

 
 

KEEPING OUR SPACES HEALTHY  

 

 

 

 

DRESSING FOR SUCCESS 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nshealth.ca/sites/default/files/documents/pamphlets/07135.pdf
https://www.nshealth.ca/sites/default/files/documents/pamphlets/07135.pdf

